
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Rae for answer by the 

Convener of the Regulatory 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question  For 2016/17 and 2017/18 what is the total income to the 

Council of fees paid by private landlords to be on the 

landlord register; and what assessment has the council 

made of likely income increase in light of Scottish 

Government consultation on landlord fee increases?  

Answer   
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